
The Christ Church 
NEWS DESK 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Wow! I can’t quite believe another school year draws 
to a close and what a year it has been.  
As I finish my second year at Christ Church, and my 
first as Headteacher, I just wanted to take this 
opportunity to firstly thank my staff for their backing 
and support throughout every stage of this year; I 
truly couldn’t have done it without them – they are a 
wonderful group of people and your children are 
extremely fortunate to be in the care of such 
dedicated people.  A special thanks to Miss Perkins 
and Mrs Richter for their continued support.  Thank 
you too to our brilliant Chair of Governors, Ron Chitty, 
who has always been there when I have needed him.  
I also wanted to say thank you to all of you too for 
your continued support especially at times which 
have seemed like an uphill struggle and a never-
ending battle.  It has truly been a pleasure to work 
with you this year and get to know you all so well – 
your kind messages really do mean the world to us 
and keep us going!  Our children are amazing: I feel so 
proud to be the Headteacher of Christ Church – it’s 
the beginning of new chapter! 
Year 6 – I am truly sorry that the end of your time 
with us isn’t at all how any of us could have imagined 
but we will be having that BBQ!  You are an amazing 
group of children and I will miss you greatly.  You 
were the first year group I really got to know when I 
first joined Christ Church and you should be so proud 
of your journey and what you have achieved.  Dream.  
Believe.  Achieve.  You have very bright futures ahead 
of you. 
Information for next year is of course on Dojo and 
ParentPay (my rather long letter).  Please do refer to 
this if you need any further information. 
We will see you again on Thursday 2nd September but, 
in the meantime, please may I take this opportunity 
to wish you all a wonderful summer break! 
 
Mr Flack 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Thursday 2nd September 
First Day of the School Year 

 
Monday 6th September 

New Year R Begin 
 

Thursday 9th September 
Kent Test 

 
Friday 22nd October 
Last Day of Term 1 

 
Friday 22nd October 
Last Day of Term 1 

 
Monday 1st November 
First Day of Term 2 

 
Monday 8th November 

Parents’ Evening @ 3:30pm 
 

Tuesday 9th November 
Parents’ Evening @ 5pm 

 
Friday 19th November 

Individual & Sibling Photos 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘The things that make me 
different are the things that 

make me me.’ 
‘Piglet’ A.A.Milne 

Issue 6.6 
Wednesday 14th July 2021 



A Prayer 
 
 
 

Almighty God, 
Send down upon your Church 

The riches of your Spirit, 
And kindle in all 

Who minister the gospel 
Your countless gifts of grace; 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
 

Amen 
 

 
 
 

Free School Meals 
 

Although children in Year R, 1 and 2 receive 
Universal Free School Meals, the school 

receives additional funding to spend on the 
children if you sign up for Free School Meals 

and are eligible. 
 

Your child may be able to get Free School 
Meals if you get any of the following: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and 
Support Allowance 

 Support Under Part VI of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not 
also entitled to Working Tax Credit and 

have an annual gross income of no 
more than £16,190. 

 
You can apply here: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-

meals/kent 
 

Please do speak to the Office if you would like 
support with this or more information 

 
  

Term Dates 2021-2022 
 

We will be following KCC Term Dates for 
2021-22 which can be viewed here 

 
Non-Pupil Days will be: 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 
Friday 11th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 
Thursday 21st July 2022 

Friday 22nd July 2022 
 

Thinking Question of the Week 
 
 

What does truth look like? 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

https://www.kent.gov.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0004/94126/Kent-term-dates-2021-22.pdf


 



 


